
 

 

 

Annex  

Relevant Information 

In virtue of the decision communicated to the market this past April 2, 2014 and 
keeping in mind the power bestowed by the EPM Board of Directors to the general 
manager to proceed with the necessary steps with the Medellin City Council which 
will permit the disposition it its totality of the shareholder participation that EPM 
possess in ISAGEN; and in compliance with the requirements of Law 226 of 1995; 
the General Manager began the process before the City Council, which is why the 
Accord 240 of 2014 project was given foundation, a first discussion on this was 
held this past Friday, and the debates and requirements will continue according to 
the defined schedule. It should be noted that the agreement project presented to 
the Medellin City Council remained conditionally on the authorization of the case 
that EPM will not be a purchaser in the auction that the National Government is 
developing with respect to the Decree 1609 of 2013. 


